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Cassiltoun Housing Association

Over a year ago Cassiltoun Housing Association set up a Human Rights Group, called Castlemilk Lived 
Experience Group (CLEG).  We have gained a lot of interest from the government so far and have received 
visits from John Summers the Director of Equalities and Professor Angela O Hagen and her team from The 
Scottish Human Rights Commission.  We have raised many questions with the visitors about the human 
rights of the Castlemilk community, mainly the lack of a supermarket or local health centre and now hope 
to send a submission to Geneva for their meeting in February.

The group consists of board members from the four community based housing associations and we have 
a brilliant Human Rights consultant Carole Ewart who produced a brilliant booklet about human rights.

We are serviced by Ardenglen Housing Association and I’m hoping by sending this information to the EVH 
membership that others may be interested.  We would be happy to come and talk to some housing 
associations about setting up a network as this would give us a bigger voice in our fight for our human 
rights.

Contact - Anna Stuart MBE Chair Cassiltoun Housing Association
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